Branch Bell Fund - All Saints' Church, Emberton

The bell ropes at All Saints’, Emberton, are now 17 years old, have been well used, and are now
showing signs of severe wear. Our band would like to order a new set of six ropes, bearing in mind
that there is a lengthy lead time for an order. The cost is likely to be £1,100.00 (£924.00 ex VAT).

Can we please apply for a grant from the Branch Bell Fund to assist towards the cost? Reading the
Bell Fund Rules this appears to be within the scope of the Fund.

Thank you, and best wishes.

Sheila Watts
Tower Captain
All Saints’, Emberton



